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The phone call was pertaining to a monitoring violation by Conway Corp. The permittee failed to 
conduct analysis for arsenic at the Tupelo Bayou WWTP, for the first quarter of 2017. Mr. Bradley 
confirmed that this was an oversight due to changes in the newly reissued permit and that the 
violation would not recur.
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